
 
 

 

KIRKLEES COUNCIL  
 
(TRAFFIC REGULATION) (NO. 23) ORDER 2023 
 
A62 LEEDS ROAD, ST. ANDREW’S ROAD, GASWORKS STREET, AND LOWER 
FITZWILLIAM STREET, HUDDERSFIELD 

The Council of the Borough of Kirklees has made the above Order under their powers in the 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the effect of which, as it affects lengths of road in the 
Huddersfield area of the Kirklees district, will be to: 
 

1. Introduce no right turn restrictions from: 
 

a) A62 Leeds Road, Huddersfield to Gasworks Street, Huddersfield 
 
b) A62 Leeds Road, Huddersfield to B6432 St Andrew’s Road, Huddersfield 

 
c) Lower Fitzwilliam Street, Huddersfield to the access road into Great Northern Retail 

Park, Huddersfield 
 

2. Introduce a no left turn restriction from B6432 St Andrew’s Road, Huddersfield 
to A62 Leeds Road, Huddersfield 

 
AND 
 
3. Revoke items from The Huddersfield (Parts of St. Andrew’s Road and Thistle 

Street) Traffic Regulation Orders 1969, which will be redundant when certain 
parts of the restrictions referred to above are introduced. 

This Order was made on 10 January 2024 and will take effect on 23 January 2024.  
 
A copy of this Order, together with the plan showing the affected lengths of road and a detailed 
statement of reasons for making the Order may be examined at:-  
 
• Online: http://www.kirklees.gov.uk/trafficregulation  
 
• By emailing highways.TRO@kirklees.gov.uk 
 
• Kirklees Council Customer Service Centre, Civic Centre 3, Huddersfield HD1 2YZ  
 
Any person wishing to challenge the Order on the grounds that it is not within the powers of 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 or that any requirements of that, or of any instrument 
made under it, have not been complied with may apply to the High Court within six weeks 
following 23 January 2024.  
 
Dated this 23 January 2024  
 
Julie Muscroft – Service Director – Legal, Governance and Commissioning 
Kirklees Council, Legal Services  
PO Box 1720  
Huddersfield  
HD1 9EL 
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